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13/12/2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Christmas Gifts for Staff 

 
As we approach the end of term and the lead up to Christmas, we are aware of the heightened 
financial pressures that many are facing at the moment. 
 
With this in mind we want to emphasise that our staff are not expecting any Christmas gifts from 
pupils and parents. 
 
However, should you still wish to give something to staff, we would very much appreciate 
 

• Donations to the local food bank. 
 

• Homemade cards, pictures and letters - Kind words mean a lot! 
 

• Homemade gifts, arts and crafts. 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher 
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